Listening for the Sll Snall Viice / God

February 5, March 12, April 9 and May 14

St. John the Baptist Church, Mankato, Minnesota
7-8:30 p.m. - Library Room, Enter at Door 7

In 1Kings 19:11-12, Elijah hears God’s voice not in the strong wind,
the earthquake or the fire, but rather in a quiet whisper.

In the midst of our busy lives and the many voices around us clamoring
to be heard, it can be difficult to hear God’s still, small voice within us.
Join with women ages 18-45 who are seeking to listen to how God
is calling them in their lives. Learn ways to recognize God’s voice and
God’s leading as you consider small and big decisions. Facilitated by
Sisters Stephanie Spandl and Joyce Kolbet, SSND. If interested,
please contact Sister Stephanie at sspandl@ssnd.org or 651-278-4498.
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